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Youth Camp in the Eastern Caribbean 

celebrated a Jubilee Year with the theme 

“Passing on a Godly Legacy.” 

Over 200 young people, in addition to adults, 

gathered at the new campground in Virgin 

Gorda, August 1-9.  Linda Hayton wrote, “This 

property is a miracle from God. Beautiful plans 

are drawn up for permanent buildings.” 

Bill & Linda Hayton attended as representatives 

of the World Mission Board. The Haytons 

served as missionaries in the Virgin Islands 

from 1969-1983 before directing the World 

Mission Department from 1983-2004. Bill 

currently serves on the World Mission Board.  

Other special guests included local government 

officials. Deputy Premiere, the Honorable Dr. 

Kendric Pickering, attended a couple of youth 

camps as a young person; he gave the main 

address.  

We praise God for His continued moving among 

the churches in the Eastern Caribbean. Continue 

to pray for them and for the leadership of 

Brother Philip Gumbs who serves as Overseer 

for the Eastern Caribbean Council. 
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Toward the end of August, Larry Doyle wrote of three answers 

to prayer. 

First, rainfall on Buka Island has returned to normal. Earlier in 

August, Christy had written that rain was needed to replenish 

the village water supply and the rain tanks. The rains came.    

Secondly, Amaziah appears to be in great health. Larry wrote 

that he is “getting positively chubby.” There was some concern 

and tests were run last January because he had not been gaining 

weight properly. 

And, thirdly, progress on translating the Bible into the Solos 

language continues! Larry wrote, “Our translation team is 

making good progress through Joshua, with the first five 

chapters drafted now.  I'm checking it with them this next 

week, then it's on to the village checking.” 

Thank you to everyone who continues praying for Larry, 

Christy, Lawrance, and Amaziah Doyle. 

 

MYANMAR 

John Thangte is a graduate of Shiloh Bible College in 

Mandalay. He graduated in 2004 and moved to his current 

location, about 20 miles from Mandalay, in 2006.  Since that 

time he has reached out to the unsaved in three different 

villages.  

One exciting avenue of ministry that God has opened for him is 

conducting church services at the local institute that trains 

policemen and firemen. Last May, six new families were added 

to this congregation. 

Please pray for John and all the church planters in Myanmar. 
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John Thangte ministers at a local 

institute. 

Amaziah and Lawrance Doyle 


